
 

 

SUMMER READING 
 

May 16, 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Lee Academy faculty and staff have received great feedback from our summer reading program.  As 

always, we continue to strive for academic excellence at Lee Academy. This year we will continue the summer 

reading program for those students entering grades 7-9.  These are the junior high students who participate in 

our Accelerated Reading Program. 

 

Reading offers many benefits to students.  Not only will students develop better reading comprehension skills, 

but they will also increase their vocabulary, spelling and grammar skills.  It is evident in the classroom that 

students who are regular readers excel as writers, and reading proves to be directly linked to academic gains. 

 

Students are required to read one book OF THEIR CHOICE this summer.  The book MUST be on the AR list 

and must be grade level appropriate. They will then take an AR test when they return from summer break. You 

may check the availability of books at arbookfind.com.  

 

 

We hope your child enjoys his/her summer reading.  Remember – reading increases knowledge! 

 

Lee Academy Faculty and Staff 


